
REV. MARCIN L. CHILCZUK — ADMINISTRATOR 

REV. JOHN J. FULLUM — PASTOR EMERITUS 

REV. JOSEPH CUNNINGHAM — SUMMER HELP 

 

DEACON PETER STAMM — DEACON 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a 
Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of 
the Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & 
Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Mass 8:30 
A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 
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MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON — MUSIC DIRECTOR 
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Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SUNDAY – JULY 24 
 8:00 AM Adelaide Kominski 
 9:30 AM Robert Stalzer 
 11:30 AM For the People 

 5:00 PM  

 
MONDAY—JULY 25 
 8:30 AM William Salek 
 7:30 PM Gandolfa & Croce Lipani 
 
TUESDAY – JULY 26 
 8:30 AM Donna Marie Connor 
 
WEDNESDAY – JULY 27 
 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 
   The Blessed Mother 
 
THURSDAY – JULY 28 

 8:30 AM Mary Mandala 

 
FRIDAY – JULY 29 
 8:30 AM August Butscher 
 
SATURDAY – JULY 30 
 8:30 AM Robert Stalzer 
 5:00 PM Clementino Riggi (Birth) 

 Kevin Barbitsch, Ann Marie Caporale, Tim Chrissy, 
Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Karl 
DeSousa, Joseph Divone, Rita Fuchs, Fr. Fullum, 
Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Fred 
Gerstheimer, Mary Gollob, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, 
Msgr. John Hartmann, Martha Hofmann, Kevin King, 
Roger & Rose Marti, Karen McGrath, Bill Niklaus, 
Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, Maureen 
Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Tom Quinn, Noel Jannello
-Ruiz, Peter Schellenberg, Angela Sinacori, Nina 
Squillante, Ann Steinmann, John Vollmerhausen, 
Karen & Steven Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONAT-
ED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF CAR-
OL GRESSERT (LIVING—80 BIRTHDAY) 
By: Maureen, Bernie & Family 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF RALPH X. GALLIPANI 
By: Marlene, Vincent, Erica & Sienna 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 
BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ADELAIDE 
KOMINSKI 
She will be remembered in a very special way this week in 
our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 
In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF MARY 
MANDALA 
By: daughter, Margaret Fiduccia 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 



SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

REMINDER—50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SA-
CRED HEART PARISH—Envelopes are on the ra-
diators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could 
be a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 
July 25th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 
morning Mass. As of July 18th, we have collected 
$400.00. 50/50 share is $200.00. 

WORLD YOUTH DAY POLAND 2016 
 
On Sunday, July 24th, a group of young people 
from our Diocese will join the youth from all over 
the world for this year’s World Youth Day in Po-
land. One of our parishioners, Victoria Edwards, 
will be representing our parish at this event with 
Pope Francis.  
 
Victoria will receive a special blessing next Sun-
day, the 24th at the 9:30 Mass with Fr. Marcin 
before leaving for the World Youth Day.  
 
Please keep Victoria, as well as other young peo-
ple from our diocese in your prayers. 

ARISE 
 

Beginning in October of this year, our Sacred 
Heart Parish family will participate in a program 
to encourage us to know each other better by par-
ticipating in small faith-sharing groups. These 
groups will be organized into a 90 minute, six 
week program. We encourage you to participate. 
More information on this program to follow soon. 
Please pray for the success of this program. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
SEPTEMBER 16, 2016 

THE 2017 MASS BOOK WILL OPEN 
WATCH BULLETINS FOR MORE DETAILS 

It’s that time of the year again! We are now collecting 
for our Annual White Elephant Sale. Drop offs are by 
the school garages. Be aware of the following: 
No Electronics (TV’s, computers, keyboards, printers, 
monitors, VHS & DVD players) 
No Medical Equipment, No baby gear (cribs, strollers, 
car seats, etc.) 
No luggage 
Furniture by appointment only. Call 917-885-8035 or 
917-685-3896. 

Applications are available until August 5th for Cath-
olic Charities Senior Housing Opportunity at the 
Pierrepont House for the Elderly c/o POP Manage-
ment Corp., 191 Joralemon Street, 8th Floor, Brook-
lyn, NY 11201. Return applications must be dated 
no later than August 13th. For questions call 718-
722-6001. Applications must be picked up at the 
above address. 

Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc. 
Home Base Homeless Prevention Program assists 
families who are experiencing a housing crisis. Ser-
vices are available for pregnant women and families 
with children age 18 and under who live in Queens, 
East New York and Canarsie. Single adults and adult 
families without children in the home who have a 
history of being in shelters may also apply. Call 718-
647-1000 for Queens or walk in at 87-80 Merrick 
Blvd, Jamaica. Do you know someone who could be 
helped with this information? 

Sacred Heart Parish Ministry helps some families each 
September to purchase necessary school supplies. While 
you are shopping for your children’s notebooks, two 
pocket folders, crayons, pencils and pens …… could you 
please buy an extra item or two to help these children? All 
donations can be left in the food box in church or dropped 
off at the Rectory. We thank you, as always! 



JULY 24, 2016 

LET US PRAY for  all the men and women who are 
serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 
Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US Ar-
my, Kevin Shaloo, US Air Firce, LT. Mark Foris, US 
Navy, LTC. Eileen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Cap-
tain Jeanmarie Kratzer, US Army, Keith Nonnen-
mann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine Corp, 
Capt. Alex Speigel, US Army. If you would like to add 
a name to this list, call Parish Ministries at 718-821-3285 
with the appropriate information. 

FOOD PANTRY …. THANK YOU TO EVERYONE 
WHO HAS RESPONDED TO FILLING OUR EMP-
TY FOOD PANTRY SHELVES. WE ARE INDEED 
GRATEFUL. Summer  vacation is here. Your  interest 
and concern enables us to fill our shelves. Your generous 
donations of food have kept many people from going hun-
gry. The quantity of food in our Food Pantry is depleting 
and so we ask that you remember us when you food shop. 
Please keep us in mind during the summer when non-
perishable items are on sale. Your generous donations ena-
ble that we all fulfill the directive: “To Feed the Hun-
gry”. If you need any ideas, we could use tuna fish, rice, 
cereal, pasta and tomato sauce. 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING for  September  will 
take place on Wednesday, the 14th from 1:30 to 3:30 
pm. We meet in the Parish Ministry Office which is 
located in the convent basement. Enter through the 
convent gate on 77th Avenue and proceed to the con-
vent back door that is on street level and has a sign 
indicating PARISH MINISTRIES. Our phone number 
is 718-821-3285. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING will be on 
September 13th at 10am in the Parish Ministry Office. 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES AND ITALY 
 
Join Father Marcin on Pilgrimage September 23 
to October 3, 2016. LOURDES-VENICE-PADUA-
MILAN-TURIN. $3,499.00 P.P. D.O. 9 nights in 
four star hotels. Round trip airfare. Departure 
taxes and fuel surcharges. Breakfast & dinner dai-
ly. All gratuities. For more information contact: 
 A & G Peace Tours, Inc. (718) 423-5077 
 Email: agpeacetours@yahoo.com 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
 

Amount of Goal:  $68,747 
Amount Pledged: $33,270 
Amount Received: $29,783 
Number of Donors:          114 

 
Everyone is encouraged to take part in this year’s 
Appeal by making a generous donation so that we 
can reach our assigned goal! 
Money received over our assigned goal and given 
back to our parish will be a huge help for all the 
needed repairs around the church and rectory. 
Envelopes are available on the church radiators. 

SENIOR HOUSING– Applications are available 
until August 5th for Catholic Charities Senior Hous-
ing Opportunity at the Pierrepont House for the El-
derly c/o POP Management Corp., 191 Joralemon 
St., 8th Floor, Brooklyn, NY 11201. Return applica-
tions must be dated no later than August 13th. For 
questions call 718-722-6001. Applications must be 
picked up at the above address. 

A list of food pantries/soup kitchens that will be open dur-
ing the month of August through September 11th is at the 
Rectory for anyone to pick up. The Parish Ministry Of-
fice/Food Pantry will be closed from July 29th and will 
reopen on Monday, September 12th. 

PARISH FACILITIES CALENDARS may be 
picked up at the Rectory after July 28th. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 


